
Cross Deep - Teddington Launch Lock and Barge
Lock Closures

Mariners are advised, due to ongoing works carried out on behalf of the Environment Agency, navigation
through Teddington Lock is restricted.  

The Environment Agency have published a Notice to Mariners titled: “Teddington Barge Lock closure
2025: river closure notice” which explains the works in more detail. 

 

Teddington Barge Lock closure 2025: river closure notice

Access the notice via the Government website: Teddington Barge Lock closure 2025: river
closure notice - GOV.UK. 

 

Teddington Lock falls under the jurisdiction of the Environment Agency and for further
information, mariners should look to their publications in the first instance when planning a
passage through Teddington Lock. 

Further details are available from the Environment Agency via GOV.UK “River Thames: restrictions and
closures.” (www.gov.uk/guidance/river-thames-restrictions-and-closures) 
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Cross Deep - Teddington Launch Lock and Barge Lock Closures

NOTICE TO MARINERS

Telephone calls, VHF radio traffic, CCTV and radar traffic images may be recorded in the VTS Centre
'

Port of London Authority
London River House, Royal Pier Road,
Gravesend, Kent DA12 2BG

This Notice may be amended or withdrawn at any
time. To check the validity of this notice, scan the

QR code or visit pla.co.uk/notices
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